
From: Peggianne Wright  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 4:36 PM 
To: Martin, Jackie 
Subject: RE: Next Meeting Reminder 
 
Please accept this as my official resignation from the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee.  My husband 
and I moved to St. Thomas over the summer and as such, I don't believe it would be appropriate for me 
to continue on with the group. 
 
I enjoyed the short time I was involved and with this group much success in its future endeavours. 
 
Best regards, 
Peggianne Wright 
25 Hummingbird Lane 
St. Thomas, ON N5R 6L8 


